
 

 

 
 
 
 
20 January 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Hall & Prior Resident family members 
 
Our number one priority is the safety and well-being of our residents and staff. 
 
As you will be aware the Premier will be opening the Western Australian border on 5 February.  
Hall & Prior is and remains prepared for this opening where COVID-19 may enter our aged 
care homes. 
 
The Omicron variant of COVID-19 is highly contagious and we must protect those people who 
are vulnerable. 
 
The Premier has announced restrictions will be in place for unvaccinated people.  This includes 
aged care homes.  From 31 January 2022 anyone entering a residential aged care home must 
provide evidence of a double dose of the COVID-19 vaccination. The WA Government has 
information as to how you can demonstrate proof of vaccine <here>. 
 
We are currently installing an electronic Visitor Management System in all of our homes that 
will be able to capture this data for regular visitors.  We will update you when this is in place.    
 
The continuity of care for our residents by having regular visitors is important, being double 
vaccinated protects you and them and us. 
 
We are all in this together against COVID-19. 
 
Yours truly 

 
GRAEME PRIOR 
Chief Executive Officer 

https://www.wa.gov.au/government/covid-19-coronavirus/covid-19-coronavirus-getting-proof-of-covid-19-vaccinations

